COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

Englosures. Srd April, 1936,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of the 30th ultimo
relative to the steamer "(ABO CULLERA", and have to acquaint
you that the Committee have today had this case under their
consideration in view of the fact that the year of grace allowed
for the 5th Speeial Survey loesl has now expired. It is noted
from your memorandum that the vessel is still 1laid up at
Tarragona, and I shall be glad if you will explain to the
Owners that in such eases it is the Cormittee's usual practice to
require Owners to furnish sn undertaking te carry out all
overdue surveys before the vessel again goes into commission,

The Committee concluded the Owners will have no
objection to doing so in this instance, and T enclose a prlnﬁed
form of undertaking which I shall be glad 1f you will arrange
to be signed and returmed to this 0ffice in due course. A
duplicate copy of the form is also enclosed for the Owners'

: filing purposes, *
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours mthmny,

BILBAO, Gloxk to thc
[./% ﬂlllauiaagim Mtﬁae., \r




